
	

			 	

Well	we	are	halfway	through	the	season	and	reached	the	Financial	Year	End	(31-12-2016)	and	have	
some	positives	to	report.	

*	Membership	has	seen	an	increase	on	the	last	years	closing	figures.	It	was	down	last	year.	So	nice	to	
get	back	on	the	upward	trend.	Thanks	to	members	who	have	introduced	people	to	the	club	and	the	
coaches	for	their	continued	efforts.			

*	Despite	being	3	teams	short	in	the	Night	League	Bowls	revenue	has	increased	by	4%	on	the	
previous	year	overall.	

*	Vendor	machine	is	up	but	the	bar	and	gaming	machine	is	down.	This	does	appear	to	be	the	general	
trend	at	clubs.	

We	have	made	some	improvements	gut	now	have	to	get	the	roof	problems	sorted	as	a	priority	then	
we	intend	to	change	the	underlay	and	turn	and	clean	the	carpet	in	the	Summer.	

Other	items	that	will	be	looked	at	over	the	next	1-	2	years	are	

*Additional	new	wheelchairs	

*	Furniture																																																																																																							

*	Bar/social	area	improvements	

*	IT	Membership/Accounts	software	package	

We	are	making	every	effort	to	promote	the	club	and	attract	new	members	including	schools	and	
other	user	groups	and	will	continue	to	do	so	and	will	need	member’s	cooperation	to	facilitate	this	at	
times.	

Any	constructive	suggestions	to	improve	any	matters	are	always	appreciated.	

At	the	A.G.M	Bob	Thompson	will	be	stepping	down	as	a	Director	after	many	years	excellent	service	
his	IT	skills	have	been	invaluable	along	with	his	coaching.	

We	will	therefore	be	looking	for	a	New	Director.	

	

Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year to all our Members 


